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PROSPECT OF THE MUSEUM PARKING’S
RENOVATION Civil budget project of the City
of Lublin

We are happy to hear that the amount of PLN 500,000 has been donated to the Civil budget project of the city of

Lublin for the upcoming year, which will be slated for the renovation of the car park, which is located by Warszawska

Avenue in front of the Lublin Open Air Village Museum.

n particular,  we would  like  to  thank  Vice-President  Beata  Stepaniuk-Kuśmierzak  for  her  kindness  and personal

commitment to this matter. We hope that the councillors will vote in favour of this investment so that the number of

parking spaces will increase and the current view of the surface, which can be seen in the photo, will be history.
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